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Clarification to Preventive Visit Reimbursement Policy (Bulletin P19-23) 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) published a Provider Bulletin on April 3, 2023, titled, 
“Updated Reimbursement Policy: Preventive Medicine Services, Effective June 5, 2023”.  
 
Blue Cross would like to clarify that auditory screening services and visual function and acuity services are 
included in the allowance for a preventive visit for patients aged 22 and older. For patients aged 21 and under, 
those services are separately reimbursed. The reimbursement policy, to be published by June 5, 2023, will 
include this clarification. 
 
Products Impacted 
Commercial and FEP. 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


